


 

A: Boron testing is no longer required.   

 

7. Q: Can you provide further clarification as to the requirements for testing for red fire 
ants 
 

A: Red Fire Ant testing is no longer required. 

8. Q: It appears that boron testing is an environmental scope item and the testing for red 
fire ants is a biological/pest control task. If we exclude these items from our SOQ is our 
response considered non-responsive? 
 
A: These items may be excluded from the SOQ. 

9. Q: Can the hardcopy submittal requirement be waived 
 

A: The submittal requirements remain unchanged. 
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